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DATE: February 17, 2020

TO: Board of Mayor and Aldermen

FROM: Eric Stuckey, City Administrator
Paul Holzen, City Engineer/Director of Engineering

SUBJECT:
COF Contract No. 2018-0158 Dedication Of Electrical Easement At 119 Ewingville Drive By The City Of Franklin
To Middle Tennessee Electric Membership Corporation.

Purpose
The purpose of this memo is to provide information to the Franklin Board of Mayor and Aldermen (BOMA)
concerning the dedication of an electrical easement at 119 Ewingville Drive by the City of Franklin to Middle
Tennessee Electric Membership Corporation (MTEMC).

Background
When upgrading electrical lines and equipment, MTEMC typically obtains a new easement from each affected
property owner. MTEMC requested a new easement from the City on the property at 119 Ewingville Drive.
This property was purchased in 2012 by the City due to previous flooding issues.

Financial Impact
There is no financial impact associated with this item.

Recommendation
Staff recommends acknowledgement of COF Contract No. 2018-0158 with Middle Tennessee Electric
Membership Corporation.
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